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Update: SAPC 
 

Salary update 2025/26 

In the  previous Informus, dated 1 November 2024, the PSA requested a mandate from members to 

either accept or reject the final offer of 4.5% from the employer for COLA and the medical-aid policy. The 

PSA has received a majority mandate from members accepting the employer’s final offer of 4.5% for cost-

of-living adjustments for 2025/26. This mandate also included the signing of the medical-aid collective 

agreement. 

 

The PSA is proud to announce that both these agreements have been signed and will come into effect 

from 1 January 2025. Members are thanked for the prompt way in which they responded to the PSA’s 

request for a mandate. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can contact Perma Thobela at 082 880 8929 / 

perma.thobela@psa.co.za or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 
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